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CANCELLATION 

  OF A SERVICE TENDER PROCEDURE 

Implementation Status of Government Procurement Related Articles of 

CEFTA 

 

1. Publication reference 

CPF III 2016-06 

2. Date of publication 

3 May 2016 

3. Financing 

CEFAT Project Facility 

4. Contracting authority 

CEFTA Secretariat  

5. Reason for cancellation 

 the tender procedure has been unsuccessful, i.e., no suitable, qualitatively or financially acceptable 

tender has been received or there is no valid response at all; 

 

Notes: 

Should a new tender procedure be launched for this project, a new contract notice will be published, 

unless the Contracting Authority awards the contract through a negotiated procedure – in which case only 

the award of the contract will be published. 
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